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Re: UPRR Storage Rules Change Postponed 
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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
In order to ensure a smooth transition for all customers, Union Pacific has 
decided to postpone implementation of their new storage rules previously 
announced in Stack Facts bulletin number 642, as being effective on May 1st, 
2005.   Union Pacific Storage rules and charges will revert back to the system 
that was in place prior to May 1st. 
 
Implementation of the new Union Pacific Storage rules and charges will now be 
effective on June 1, 2005.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused; and we appreciate your 
business. 
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